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May 1, 2025 
 
 
Maria Orozco 
City of Watsonville Mayor 
275 Main St., Suite 400 
Watsonville, CA  95076  
 
RE: Letter of Support for the Lee Road Trail Project 
 
Dear Mayor Orozco, 
 
On behalf of Santa Cruz County Parks, I am submitting this letter in support of the 
proposed Lee Road Trail Project. This trail will provide a safe path for pedestrians and 
bike travelers from Harkins Slough Road to the Land Trust’s Watsonville Slough Farm 
and Community Harvest. 
 
This Lee Road Trail project aligns with the fundamental goal of Santa Cruz County 
Parks by expanding recreational access, promoting conservation, and strengthening 
communities. Therefore, we are happy to support the City of Watsonville Public Works 
& Utilities Department with the Lee Road Trail project. Please do not hesitate to contact 
us if you require any further information or clarification. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rebecca Hurley 
Deputy Director 
Santa Cruz County Parks 
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